
The Allen East Local School District Board of Education hereby gives

public notice in accordance with Section 3307.353 of the Ohio

Revised Code that Alaina Hermon, currently employed in the District

as a teacher will be retired and is seeking employment with the

District in such position following retirement. The Board of Education

will hold a public meeting on the issue of Alaina Hermon being

employed in the District at 7:00pm on January 14, 2025 in the Media

Center at 9105 Harding Highway, Harrod, OH 45850.

Posted: December 11, 2024

PUBLIC NOTICE

Allen East Local Schools


